

President's Letter



November? Already? Where does the time go and how do we slow it down? I am amazed at what this group has done in these past two months to think that we have already enjoyed two fun meetings this fall makes my head spin! While some of us have toured Crosstown, others have attended pop-up flower arranging workshops and, of course, we've welcomed our wonderful new members Bowie and Elizabeth! Most recently, we've tidied up the Sensory Garden, had a great (Catherine Erb) photography workshop at the MBG Koi Pond and looking ahead, our calendars remain full for November. I am so excited to kick off the month

with the New Member's Party at Abbie William's home on November 1st! (Please remember to send your checks to Julie Hussey.)

While we allegedly can't slow time down, we can certainly pause to enjoy the beautiful fall days. Approaching Thanksgiving is an exciting time. If you are like me, I am thinking about turkeys, stuffing, sweet potatoes, cakes and pies - and relaxing with family as we enjoy each other and a few SEC football games. But really, that's not the idea behind the holiday (or even the original menu!).

At the first Thanksgiving the Pilgrims gave thanks for their bountiful harvest of the previous year. I give thanks for the bountiful blessings we give

(continued on page 3)

MEMBERSHIP MEETING AND LUNCHEON

MEMPHIS BOTANIC GARDEN SARA'S PLACE THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 8, 2018 11:00 AM

ELIZABETH HEISKELL

"Tales from the Debutante Farmer"



Hostesses: Emily Kay, Mimsie Crump, Anne Keesee, Mary Saxton

Please respond by Paperless Post or reply directly to Mimsie Crump at mimspettit@hotmail.com

by Monday, November 5.

Elizabeth Heiskell...page 2 Horticulture...page 3 Crosstown Concourse Tour...page 5 New Members and a Party!...page7

